
Meeting About Medical Internship for MBBS 2013 
 

On Monday 2nd April, 2018, a meeting was held  in the Classroom SMSLM115 with the class of MBBS 

2013 to discuss their oncoming medical internship which starts next semester. The meeting was 

attended by Mr Zhang and Mr Huang from School of Medicine, Mr Shao from Health Center and Ms 

Ding from Overseas Education College.  

Several topics were discussed regarding the logistics and management of internship and many 

doubts were cleared fom students who would be doing their internships in their own countries.  

The students were concerned about several topics such as the proposed pre-internship exam, HSK 

requirement, credits required to start internship, make-up exams’ date, documents provided to 

students on starting internship – such as the internship logbook, complete marksheet, provisional 

degree and no objection certificate if requested.  

Topics such as requirement of hospitals were also discussed, for student doing their internships in 

countries outside China, such as acceptance letters, hospital bed requirement and duration of weeks to 

spend during each rotation.  

All in all, most of the students’ doubts were cleared and they left with a clear mind.  
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